Lions Grrrooowwwll!

Jefferson Community Lions Club

PO Box 37, Codorus, PA 17311 District 14-C Region 3 Zone A

Volume 14/15 No. 7

October 23, 2014



Our Next Meeting will be on Thursday, October 23rd. beginning at 6:15 pm at the Jefferson Fire Hall. This will be a Business.

Speaker for the meeting will be Anne Loeffler.

Topic:

"10 Top Reasons to Support Good Public Schools"

Anne Loeffler will speak regarding a program called Partners for Public Education. She will discuss her Top 10 List and the ways we can become partners with our schools and the children who attend them. The children are our future as we help them we help ourselves.

UPCOMING EVENTS

October 23- Business Meeting

November 13th. – Business meeting – This meeting will be held at the Fire Company..

December 11 – Christmas Banquet – Family Night March 28, 2015 – 50th Anniversary Celebration for the Jefferson Lions Club.



Beacon Lodge 500 Club

Lion Nancy Renoll has begun collecting members donations to the Beacon Lodge 500 Club. Each member is asked to donate \$5.00 so that we can be a 100% Club for our District.

Boscov's Discount Coupon.

Thanks to everyone who purchased or sold any of these coupons.

Cost was \$5.00 all profit will go in our Welfare Fund.

Christmas Banquet will be held on December 11th at the Fire Hall. There will be a signup sheet at the next couple

meetings.

Cost: \$11 Adults

\$ 7 Children 6 – 12 Children 5 & under free

Hope to see you there.

Brithdays and Anniversaries for October are:

Ray Chronister 1

Anna Yingling 13

Bill & Betty Garman	2
Dave & Barbara Reed	13
Charles & Norma Hull	19
Ray & Virginia Ruberg	21



ESSAY CONTEST FOR VISUALLY IMPAIRED

Lions clubs around the world are encouraged to sponsor students in the Lions International Essay Contest. This essay contest was created to offer an opportunity to visually impaired young people to express their feelings of peace. The theme of the 2014-

15 Lions International Essay Contest is "Peace, Love and Understanding." Students who are visually impaired and who are ages 11, 12 or 13 on November 15, are eligible to participate. Work with your fellow Lions, local schools and area families to identify young people who are interested in participating and who could benefit from this program. One grand prize winner will receive an award and US\$5,000.

Questions: Contact PDG Noah Krout Call: 717-225-4892

Email:

kroutdeere@comcast.net

From the District Newsletter:

2013-2014 / Best District Lions Newsletter, Jefferson Lions Club

The York White Rose Lions Club is sponsoring an excursion on the **Steam into History** train from New Freedom to Hanover Junction and back. We will board the **YORK** # 17 train at 6:00PM and return at 8:30 PM. A meal will be provided by the Club on the train. We have chartered the Train and all three cars so it will be an all Lions train ride. Ride the same rails that **Lincoln** traveled and visit the **Hanover Junction** station.

The leaves should be colorful and it is the night of the full Moon. We will have a special drawing for two lucky people to ride with the engineer on

engine # 17. Sound like fun?
Sign up now and come along
for a fun evening and learn
some history of what it was like
in earlier times. The cost is
\$25.00 per person in advance.
We have 140 seats on the train
and it is going to sell out, so get
your reservation in along with a
check to reserve your seat.
Number of tickets _______@
\$25.00 (Includes Dinner)
Total \$______
Lions Club

Make Checks payable to York White Rose Lions Club

Mail to Larry L Shaull PDG, 543 Buckthorn Drive, York, PA. 17406

Or E-mail PDG Larry at Lshpins@comcast.net or phone 891-6689 if you have any questions.

This Train runs on time Don't be late or you will miss the Train.

Lions Centennial Service Challenge

There's never been a better time to serve than now! For nearly 100 years, Lions have served their communities and impacted millions of people around the world. To celebrate our 100th anniversary, we are asking Lions to help reach our Centennial Service Challenge goal of serving 100 million people by December 2017. Every club can play a part in reaching our goal, and your club can earn special Centennial recognition when you serve!

Earn Up to Four Centennial Banner Patches

Your club can earn up to four Centennial Banner Patches by participating in each year of the Centennial Service Challenge. Qualifying donations to Lions Clubs International Foundation will also count toward your Centennial Banner Patch. All Centennial service activities must be reported through MyLCI's Service Activity Report to receive credit. Districts can also earn Centennial Banner Patches based on the participation of their clubs.

Start Planning Your Centennial Service Project Today!

To learn more about the Centennial Service Challenge, review the Centennial Service Challenge FAQs or email us with questions at CSC@lionsclubs.org. Check out the Global Service Action home page for more information on our service campaigns. For help with reporting your activities, visit MyLCI and review frequently asked questions about service activity reporting.

